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FROM LAND TO NATION

PUBLIC NOTICE

GRAIN PROCUREMENT: 2023/24FY

Do you have surplus marketable grain?

The Agro Marketing and Trade Agency (AMTA) hereby wish to inform farmers and the
nation at large that, AMTA is set to commence with the 2023/24FY grain procurement.
The process is set to begin on the 14 of June 2023 to absorb the allocated marketable
grain (white maize) as per the list provided by Namibian Agronomic Board (NAB) whilst
procurement of mahangu/pearl millet will commence on the 1% of July 2023. This
exercise is expected to run until the end of September 2023 or until all the grain
allocated to AMTA is absorbed.

Registered farmers who intend to market their grain with AMTA, are therefore
encouraged to visit AMTA offices and/or confirm with NAB of their registration to avoid
inconveniences. Further, kindly note that a detailed list of all registered farmers
allocated to AMTA and procurement schedule thereof, will be communicated in due
course through our respective Silo centres.

Should you wish to find out more on the processes, please do not hesitate to contact
our staff within your respective areas/regions for assistance:

Katima Mulilo Silo | Rundu Silo - J Okongo Silo Omuthiya Silo Tsandi Silo

Ms. N. Shilongo . Mr. T. Konstantin Mr. S. limbili Mr. S. limbili Mr. S. limbili
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shilongon@amta.na konstantint@amta.na jimbili@amta.na iimbili@amta.na iimbili@amta.na
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